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Rev Will and Karen will be going on their summer hols from 17th June until 
28th June.  The Sunday services will be taken by our friends,  Rev Ros Sellers 
and Rev David Barge. 



Apologies for any errors or omission in this edition of The Bulletin. Any 
missed out items will be mentioned in notices during Sunday Services. Ed 

 

Healing Service at Holy Trinity 
 

Sunday, 10th July at 6.00pm 



Our new curate, Dean, will be    licensed as a Lay Curate at the Bishop’s 
Chapel on Friday 1st July and will be joining us to continue his “training on the 
job”, preparing him to be vicar of his own parish in 3 years’ time.  He will be    
ordained as a Deacon (when he will become a “Rev”) in the autumn. We       
extend a very warm welcome to him and Rachael.  Please do offer them a big 
and encouraging welcome, and remember that Dean is new to parish           
ministry, so be gentle! There will be a welcome BBQ for the family on Friday 1st 
July at 6pm at The New Vicarage.  Look out for sign-up sheets about that. 
 

         Exciting times ahead! 

 

Jubilee Celebration Service 
 

Our service at Holy Trinity on 5th June will be a 
special celebration service for The Queen’s      
Platinum Jubilee.  If you would like to, do come 
dressed in celebration style—red, white and blue, 
Union Flag badges, service medals, award medals, 
tiaras, etc!!! 



if 


